
Hello,  

 

I’m writing on behalf of my beloved community of Clairemont. The proposal of redistricting 

the community into 4 different separate districts is not what is in the best interest of our 

town. Clairemont is in the middle of a profound change. The clairemont redevelopment plan 

to improve our parks, libraries, and public transport will yield so many beneficial outcomes. 

My concern in the proposed redistricting  plan is that our unified town will now need to 

have 4 different people depending on what side of the street you happen to live on. This 

will ultimately slow down the necessary changes and improvements within our community. 

In addition, the challenges and strengths within clairemont are drastically different than PB, 

La Jolla, OB, and Mira mesa in which we will be grouped together in the future.  

 

Please reconsider this disastrous redistricting, as it is not what is best for our community.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Bethany  
 


